

CARDINAL'S RESIDENCE

2101 COMMONWEALTH AVENUE
BRIGHTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02135-3192

August 28, 2002

Reverend Paul J. Bolduc 2 Kings Highway - Unit #10 Hampton, NH 03842

Dear Father Bolduc:

Effective August 26, 2002, upon the recommendation of Reverend Charles J. Higgins, Secretary of Ministerial Personnel, and in accordance with Archdiocesan Policy concerning Allegations of Sexual Misconduct with Minors, I am placing you on Administrative Leave.

During this period of time while you are on Administrative Leave, you may celebrate Mass privately in your own residence. Otherwise, you will refrain from all pastoral activity and public ministry.

Please send written notification to Most Reverend Walter J. Edyvean, Moderator of the Curia, and Reverend Richard W. Fitzgerald, Clergy Personnel Director, indicating that you have received this communication.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Archbishop of Boston

cc: Reverend Charles J. Higgins